
Helena  Thornton  Appointed
Auditor  for  District  Lodge
141

Congratulations  are  in  order  as  Victory  Lodge  1725’s  own
Helena Thornton has been newly appointed as an Auditor for IAM
District Lodge 141! Helena has been a lodge officer for a
number of years, serving as Recording Secretary. In her years
as a member of our lodge she has served as Chair of the
Community Service Committee, Womens/Human Rights Committee and
has been a shop steward in her position in Fleet Service for
American Airlines.

Helena has been instrumental in our local’s involvement with
Renaissance West Steam Academy and has headed up numerous fund
raisers for the school as well as being involved with the
Young Workers Golf Event fund raisers and the famous fish
fries which always brought out a big turnout.

Read the official announcement on District Lodge 141’s website
here:
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https://iam141.org/iamaw-district-141-names-three-auditors/

When you see Helena at our local or out and around be sure to
congratulate her on her newest accomplishment! We are very
proud of her!


